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Cedar Class – Autumn 2019


Dear Parents and Carers,





I hope you all had a lovely summer. This is a brief outline of all the exciting things we will be studying in Cedar Class this term. I hope you find it useful. Our topic this term is the ‘Anglo-Saxons & Vikings’ and much of the teaching this term will link to this topic. Our PE days will be Wednesday and Friday, please make sure your child has their full kit on both these days. As you are aware there is no formal homework at Colgate, however, as your children are now reaching upper KS2 we expect they should be using times tables roxstars, spelling shed and reading on daily basis. This will help prepare the children for secondary school, in addition to this they will receive an optional homework sheet at the beginning of each term. This contains a selection of activities for the children to complete, they are able to bring these activities in as and when they have been completed. There will be rewards given once activities have been completed. As part of our topic, we will be visiting The British Museum after half term. 





If you have any queries or would like to speak to me, please feel free to see me at the end of the day. 





Thank you, 


Laura Pagden 





Music 


This term in music we will be covering the units ‘Livin’ on a Prayer’ and ‘The Fresh Prince of Bel Air’.

















R.E.


R.E. this term will focus


on ‘Rights of Passage’ and ‘Advent’ just before Christmas. We will also be looking at what motivates charitable work. 





Computing


We will be learning how to use green screen; we will be exploring the use of the internet. We will cover e-safety each term this year. 

















PE�We will be learning the skills of hockey, football, tag rugby and dance this term. 





PSHE 


We will cover the following topics this term: ‘It’s Our World’ and ‘Say No!’.








DT





Children will learn about food hygiene and preparation as they make and sample historical foods. The children will also make Viking Longships out of clay, they will use Viking runes to write a hidden message. 








Art


We will also look at Saxon art through the study of jewellery and decorated metalwork. The children will be given the opportunity to recreate these patterns using a variety of different techniques. Producing items of Anglo-Saxon clothing and broches. 











History


The children will learn about the Anglo-Saxons in the first half term and then the Vikings in the second half term. The following headings are a brief outline of the aspects we will cover.





Why did the Anglo-Saxons invade?


How did people’s lives change when Christianity came to Britain?


Just how great was Alfred compared to Athelstan?


Why have the Vikings gained such a bad reputation?


How did the Vikings try to take over the country?


Raiders or settlers: How should we remember the Vikings?








English


English will be linked to the Anglo-Saxons and Vikings this term. We will cover many genres in English lessons such as: story writing, narrative poetry, newspaper reports, information web pages, explanation writing and instructions.





Maths


The children will cover the following topics this term.





Place value


Addition and subtraction


Multiplication and division





Science 


This term we will be covering earth and space. The children will develop their understanding of the solar system and night and day.








